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2021-01-15 PSU 
Significant snowfall   
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE – Elevated levels 

of E.coli detected in Tioweró:ton  

 
(Kahnawake – 14 Seskehkó:wa/September 2022)  
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to notify the 
community that Environment Health Services of Kahnawà:ke 
Shakotiia’takehnhas Community Services have tested the 
water at two locations in Tioweró:ton, and have detected 
elevated levels of E.coli bacteria. 
  
As a result, it is advised that persons should not swim in 
the area of the Falls and the 2nd bridge, until further notice. 
  
The community will be kept up to date on further 
developments. 
  
For more information, please contact Environmental Health 
Services at 450-635-9945 or the Public Safety Unit at 450-
632-0635. 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY DIVISION 
ANNOUNCEMENT 
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